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May 2021 Newsletter 
Fleetwood bawden 

 

 

A Message from the Office: 

Once again, we reflect on the past month with appreciation 

and gratitude for our students and their families, and our 

staff. We know that covid has presented challenges this year, 

but our students have faced these with determination and 

resilience. Our families have faced these with patience and 

understanding. Our staff have faced these with positivity and 

grace. We are so extremely grateful for the amazing family 

that is Fleetwood. THANK YOU – our collective efforts are 

making a difference.  

- Mr. DeJong and Mrs. Fletcher 

 

 

The Staff and Students of Fleetwood Bawden 

 

Welcome Mr. Mathur! 

As we have shared, Mr. DeJong will be taking on 

the role of Principal at Senator Joyce Fairbairn 

next year. This means Mrs. Fletcher will be the 

Principal of Fleetwood next year.  

We would like to welcome Mr. Mathur to Fleetwood 

as Vice Principal! Mr. Mathur is currently in the 

role of Acting Vice Principal at G.S. Lakie and has 

teaching experience in both elementary and middle 

school. We are excited to have him join our family.  

Please click HERE to read the full announcement 

for Mr. Mathur. 

 

 

 

F.Y.I.’s 
Co-Vid Reminder 

Please remember to check the Co-vid 

Questionnaire if your child is not 

feeling well. We will continue to adhere 

to Alberta Health Services protocols 

closely to ensure the safety of all. 

Thank you! 

2021-2022 Registration 
Registration for the 2020-2021 school 

year has begun! If you are currently 

enrolled at Fleetwood and have not 

received a registration email, please 

check your Junk Folder as it may have 

ended up there! Please email Mrs. 

Levenne if you have any questions.    

dawn.levenne@lethsd.ab.ca 

 

 

https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/our-district/news/post/raj-mathur-appointed-vice-principal-at-fleetwood-bawden-elementary-school


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Education Week is HERE 
 

April Spirit Day fun @ Fleetwood 

 

 

 

  

 

May 3-7 is Education Week in Alberta. 

This year’s theme is “Learning is a 

Journey”. The purpose of education week 

is to call attention to the importance of 

education. Fleetwood always aims to 

engage in amazing learning opportunities 

and celebrate the growth and successes 

of our students.  

 

 

This year, we will focus on Mental Health Awareness (as it is also Mental Health 

Awareness Week!) and how we can manage emotions in healthy ways. Our students 

will take part in activities such as “Chalking the Walk” with uplifting messages and 

participating in an outdoor art walk. Students are also invited to wear a hat to 

school on Wednesday, May 5th to recognize “Hats on for Mental Health”. Keep an 

eye on our Facebook Page or website for pictures of this special week! 



Fleetwood calendar 

May 2021 
 

 

Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. 
3rd  

“Chalk the Walk” 
Day (students 

will be leaving 

uplifting chalk 

messages on our 

school grounds. 

 

 

 

4th  

Spirit Day 

“May the 4th Be 

With you” 
(Star Wars Theme) 

 

Art Walk for Mental 

Health Awareness 

 

 

5th  

Hot Lunch Day 
 

 

Wear A Hat for 

‘Hats on for 

Mental Health” 

6th  

 

7th  

10th  

 

 

 

11th  12th  13th  14th  

17th  

 

 

 

18th  19th  20th  21st  

24th  

NO School 

(Victoria Day) 

 

 

 

25th  

NO School for 

Students  

(Staff Learning 

Day) 

26th  27th  

School Council 

@ 7:00 

28th  

31st  

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Education Week/ Mental Health Awareness Week 


